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Registration 

     We are so happy that many of you have sent in 

your registration forms and have applied for tuition 

assistance.   

     Please remember that most of the aid is 

distributed to those families who apply for aid by 

March 15th.  If you have misplaced your forms or 

need any assistance, please contact the school 

office and we will gladly assist you. 

     The best gift that you can give your child is the 

gift of a Catholic education. 

 

Spaghetti Dinner 

     Our annual Spaghetti Dinner was held on 

Wednesday, February 21st .   Thanks to all for your 

enthusiastic participation in this major fundraising 

event.  You help to make St. John School the great 

place that it is.  Thank you to all of the wonderful 

volunteers that helped make this spaghetti dinner a 

huge success.  A special thank you to Mike and 

Kelly Fisher who returned to help us again this 

year. 

 

Spaghetti Dinner Benefactors 

    We would like to thank the following businesses  

and /or individuals for their generous donations 

that helped make our spaghetti dinner such a 

success: Blanda Family,  Blout Veterinary, Crable 

Family, Davis Family, Dedola Family, Duda Family, 

Fabry Funeral Home, Fisher Family, Ford Business 

Machines, Georgi Family,  Geoffrey Gwynn, Haky 

Funeral Home, Bill & Kim Hearn, Kaiser Family, 

Kett/Martinko Family,  Malosky Family, 

McMonagle Family, Myers Catering, Barb 

Orgovan, Art & Pat Ozanich, Reinhart Food 

Service, Rittenhouse Family, Roskovensky Family, 

Sheba Family, Shumar Family, Stacoviak Family,  

and Voithofer Family.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Marathon                                              

     Plans are now being made for our annual school 

marathon which will be held on April 19th   at 

Hutchinson Park.  The mailers have been sent and 

we are hoping for a great response.  The second 

cash box will be held on Friday, March 8th.  At least 

$50.00 (per child) must be in by March 7th in order 

to qualify for the cash box. 

 

Marathon Signs 

     We are going to have marathon signs made again 

this year to display on the path of the marathon. 

     If you would like your child’s or your families 

names displayed on a sign, please complete the 

form enclosed and send in $20.00.  You will receive 

the sign after the marathon to take home. 

 

Stations of the Cross 

     Stations of the Cross will be read at 9:30 a.m. 

every Wednesday in the church.  On Wednesday, 

March 27th, Grade 6 will present the  

Living Stations at 9:00 a.m. in the gym.   

 

Living Stations 

   Grade 6 will be performing the Living Stations on 

Wednesday, March 27th at 9:00 a.m. in the school 

gym.  

   Please join us if your schedule permits.  

Spring Musical:                  

    Our Spring Musical will be held on Friday,  

April 26th.  The performance will be at 12:30 p.m.  

Enclosed you will find an order form to order the 

T-shirts for the Musical.  The HOME & SCHOOL 

is purchasing the t-shirts for the students.  They 

are absorbing the cost.  You may order more t-

shirts if you wish to purchase additional t-shirts for 

your family members.  Use the size of your child’s 

gym shirt since we are purchasing them from the 

same company. Please get this in ASAP.  Please see 

the enclosed flier. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Religious Events: 

March 6 –     9:30 Stations of the Cross 

March 13 -     9:30 Stations of the Cross 

March 14 -     9:00 School Mass 

March 19 -    11:45  Virtual Mass with the Bishop–  

                         All students will watch- 

                         All students are to be in 

                         REGULAR UNIFORM 

March 20 -    9:30 Stations of the Cross 

March 21 -     9:00 School Mass  

March 27 -    9:00 Living Stations in the gym   

Secular Events: 

March 6  -     Bake Sale Dress down day $1 

March 6      -  6:30 Core Team Meeting 

                         7:15 Spaghetti Dinner Wrap-Up Mtg. 

March 7   -   Money due to qualify for the $50.00  

                           Cash Box                            

March 7    –   12:30 Dismissal – Teachers’ Meeting 

March 8   -    1:00 $50.00 Cash Box 

March 11 -     2:30-3:30 Choir 

March 11-      2:30-4:30 Scouts 

March 13 -    2:30-3:30 Leo Club  

March 21 -    Money due to qualify for the $75.00 

                           Cash Box 

March 22 -     1:00 $75.00 Cash Box 

March 25 -    2:30 – 3:30 Choir 

March 25-     2:30 – 4:30 Scouts 

March 26    -  Report Cards will be online 

                          All tuition/fees must be current in                

                         order for the children to receive                           

                         their report cards 

March 28 – April 1 – No School – Easter Holiday 

April 2 – School Resumes 

Thank you to: 

*Thank you to the Core team for the  

   snacks and lunch for the faculty and teachers   

   during Catholic Schools Week.  It was greatly  

   appreciated! 

*Thank you to Carole Morris for making the bows    

   for Catholic Schools Week baskets and cutting  

   the Bingo cards for Family Bingo. 

* Vickie Crable and Barb Duda for packing the  

    Valentine’s Day treat bags.   

*Thank you to Jackie Pheasant, Kristen Shumar,      

   Michelle Broadwater and Colleen Bauer for 

   helping to stuff the bulletins. 

*Thank you to Megan Nichelson for the donation  

  of Penguin Tickets for Catholic Schools Week.   

*Special Thank you to Mike and Kellie Fisher, Don 

Garee, Andrew Duda, and James Bittner for 

cooking the spaghetti . 

 

 

Wellness Policy: 

     Just a reminder to follow our wellness policy 

when it comes to birthday treats.  Please send in 

healthy treats such as pretzels, jello, fruit snacks, 

puddings, granola bars individually wrapped.   

     Thank you for your cooperation.  

  

 Wellness Corner                                              

 

March Tip:         Nosebleeds 

You know that you should see a doctor if your 

nosebleed was caused by an injury, such as a 

punch.  But what if it just starts bleeding on its 

own?  Follow these steps: 

• Don’t lie down.  Sit up or stand. 

• Use tissues or a damp washcloth to catch the 
blood. 

• Tip your head forward (don’t lean your head 
back; this can make blood run down your 
throat. 

• Pinch the soft part of your nose together (just 
below the bony part of your nose) and breathe 
through your mouth.  Do this for 10 minutes.  
Make sure you hold the pressure for 10 
minutes without stopping. 

• Do not pick, rub, or blow your nose – this can 
cause your nose to bleed more. 

• Ask a friend or parent to keep an eye on the 
time so that you keep pinching your nose for   
the full 10 minutes.  If your nosebleed doesn’t 
stop, pinch it for another 10 minutes.  If it still 
hasn’t stopped, your mom, dad, or another 
adult should speak with a doctor. 

 

March Recipe:        Perfect Peachy Freeze  

• ½ c. milk 

• 1 c. sliced peaches (fresh or canned) 

• 1 tsp. sugar 

1. Pour the milk into an ice cube tray and 
freeze until solid.  

2. Pop the “milk cubes” out of the tray and 
put them into the blender.  Then put the 
peaches and sugar into the blender. 

3. Put the lid on the blender and blend on 
high speed until everything is all mixed 
together and very smooth. 

       Pour your Perfect Peachy Freeze into     

       serving dishes and serve right away.                

      Serves 3      Serving size: 4 oz. (½ cup) 

 

 


